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GRAHAM & DUNN pc

RICHARD J, BuscH

(206) 340-9679
December 22, 2004 rbusch@grahamdunn.com
Facsimile 360-586-1150 =
— \;'2 C::’l
Ms. Carole J. Washbum = =
Executive Secretary o o =
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission N o
1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. ez
Olympia, WA 98504 - 2 e
Re:  In the Matter of Tel West Communications, LLC . oy
Docket No. UT-040572 ' W

Dear Ms. Washburmn:

This notice is sent in response to the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to File Response to
Motion dated December 21, 2004 (“Notice™), which was faxed to Tel West Communications,
LLC (“Tel West”) on December 21, 2004. The Notice requires Tel West to notify the
Commission before December 22, 2004, if it wishes to be heard on the issue of corrections.

Tel West hereby notifies the Commission that it wishes to be heard on the issue of corrections,
and will file a pleading addressing the topic on or before December 29, 2004,

If you have any comments or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

GRAHAM & DUNN PC

Richard J, Busch
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